
Subject: General BHS housekeeping announcement
Posted by flyingfox on Wed, 07 Jul 2004 02:33:10 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I do wonder why you're called "black hand studios" when you don't have a studio; rather a group
of people who (for the most part) know each other from talking on the internet, and most of you
probably haven't met in person. Yet in that professionally typed article you're a corporation and
trying to pass yourself off as some sort of company. If I organised a group of friends and vowed to
support a genre of games with products I wouldn't start calling my group a corporation I'd just say
we were a bunch of guys who have a passion for <games> and we want to support them. Having
a website is definetly one of the best ideas you can have for web-based support and updates but
you don't need to start getting things all professional; there's no need, most of us know who
everyone in BHS is anyways, and it's not like you're going to start releasing products officially for a
very wide range of customers. 
For one I wouldn't mind knowing when you plan to add support for other C&C games and how
long this thing will last out.
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